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June 16, 1993

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Chief
Cherokee Tribal Council 
Post Office Box 948 
Tahlequah, OK 74465
Dear Wilma,
I hope it is all right if I address you in that way. I am 
so glad I had a chance to talk with you by phone. I want to 
put in writing my invitation to you about which we spoke.
Whenever you feel you are able to do so and if you are 
traveling across the country to some appointment, if you can 
land in Indianapolis we would be delighted to meet you, 
bring you to our campus, and give you the honorary degree in 
person. We would be so thrilled and pleased to have you 
present.
I am certain that our alumna, Marlene Kihega Echohawk would 
be thrilled to learn that you were able to visit us.
I shall look forward with hope to your coming. I call 
blessings upon all of your endeavors and when I see your 
book on sale in the stores, I shall be among the first to 
order a copy.
With love,

Dr. Barbara Doherty, S.P. 
President
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